
October 5, 2019

Lisa Wood
Department of Fish and Wi1dlife/SEPA 
P.0. Box 43200
Olympia, Washington 98504-3200

RE: Wolf Recovery Plan

1. I did not authorize the use of my tax dollars for the 
killing of wolves.

2. The your current plan of killing wolves is not based 
on the available scientific information.

3. Wolves are a critical component of our ecosystem.

4. Wolves have a "grandfather" right to be here - they were 
here long before humans and cattle and other livestock.

5. Wolves are not fully recovered in our state.

6. Livestock should not be allowed to graze in areas where 
wolves are attempting to recover. Changes need to be made.

7. You should be listening carefully and adhering to the 
policies of people with scientific information on wolf recovery.

8. Your department's killing of wolves has deprived Washington 
state of the opportunity to be a leader in the nation for 
wolf recovery.

Thank you for the opportunity to express my views.

Barbara L. Hawkins 
P.0. Box 1358
Snohomish, Washington 98291-1358 RECEIVED
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